
HB 316 -- DEAF AWARENESS MONTH AND WEEK

SPONSOR: Barnes

This bill designates that the month of September shall be "Deaf
Awareness Month" and the last week of September shall be "Deaf
Awareness Week." Citizens are encouraged to commemorate the First
World Congress of the World Federation of the Deaf and increase
awareness of deaf issues, people, and culture.


